SENATE FINANCE AND PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION
REFERENCES COMMITTEE

REPORT ON MATTER NOT DISPOSED OF AT THE END OF THE
42"° PARLIAMENT

The Committee has met and considered the reference not disposed of at the end of the 42™ Parliament
and resolved to recommend to the Senate:

That the following inquiry of the 42" Parliament not be readopted:
e Inquiry into the Reform of Australian Government Administration

Senator Mitch Fifield
Chair
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